
THE PARISH OFFICE 

The phone # is (520) 326-7670.  The office is open MWF morn-

ings, 9:30 a.m. to 12:45 p.m.  Eileen Godollei, Donna Madden, 

Susan Marsala, and Mary Lou Bauer staff it on a volunteer basis.  

Eileen (Bulletin Editor) may be reached at the  parish email  

address,  cabrini1962@aol.com.     

COLLECTION REPORT    

The collection total for Sept. 28-29 is 

$2,771.   Thank you for your contributions 

to help support our parish. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REGULAR MASS SCHEDULE   

Monday-Friday: 6:00 p.m. (Vietnamese language) 

Saturday: 7:30 a.m. (Vietnamese) and   

6:00 p.m. (Vietnamese, anticipatory Mass for Sun.) 

Sunday:  8:30 a.m. (Vietnamese)  

 10:30 a.m. (English)  

 12:15 (bilingual Youth Mass, Vietnamese-English) 

Note:  We have Sunday Youth Mass  at 12:15  when religious 

education classes are in session.  Classes are currently in ses-

sion.   

OUR PARISH AND CLERGY 

St. Frances Cabrini and Our Lady of La Vang parishes have 

combined.  Our Pastor is Fr. Dominic Hao Pham, C.S.s.R.  

Brother Peter Duc Nguyen and Deacon Hai Truong are also in 

residence.  Fr. Dominic presides at all Vietnamese language 

Masses and the first Sun. of each month at the 10:30 English 

Mass.  Msgr. Albert Schifano presides most Sundays at the 

10:30 Mass.  Deacon Charles Gallegos assists at 10:30 Mass.  

You may leave a message for any of the clergy at the parish 

office number, (520) 326-7670.  To reach Fr. Dominic directly, 

call 520-667-6066. You may reach Deacon Charlie at eldiaco-

no64@gmail.com , and Fr. Al at achifano@diocesetucson.org.     

MASS INTENTIONS  

for 10:30 a.m.  Sunday Mass:   

People of the Parish 

3201 E. Presidio Rd., Tucson, AZ 

CONFESSIONS are available for half an 

hour before each of the weekend Masses.  

You  may also call Fr. Dominic (see article 

below for the number) to make an ap-

pointment.   
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LA VANG NIGHT MARKET 

 Night Markets are a tradition in Vi-

etnam and some other parts of Asia, 

especially during warm months. when 

the nights are cooler and it is more 

pleasant to go out then.  Well, our 

days are still pretty hot here!  Everyone is welcome to come to the 

Night Market in our parish east parking lot on Friday, October 11 

and Sat., Oct. 12, from 5:00 to 

10:00 p.m. on both nights.  Come 

to buy and enjoy delicious Viet-

namese foods (including desserts), 

beverages, and Karoaoke music.  

Everyone is welcome! 

ANNUAL PARISH FINANCIAL REPORT 

It was not clear last weekend that copies of the Annual Parish Fi-

nancial Report were available at all the church doors, in the racks 

with the bulletins.  It was hard to hear what the representative 

from the Parish Council said about the report at the end of Mass; I 

don’t think the microphone was working properly.  There are still 

some copies in the bulletin racks by the church doors, and you can 

request one to be mailed to you from the parish office.   Anyway, 

the upshot is the parish is doing fine.  The most interesting thing I 

discovered in reading the report is that the parish now brings in 

more money from activity/fundraising revenues (i.e., food sales) 

than from offertory contributions.   

   — Eileen Godollei 



28th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

October 13, 2024 

The readings may be found on pages  214-215 

of the 2024 Breaking Bread Missals.   

Here are all the references, in case you want to 

read them at home later.   

First Reading       Wis 7:7-11   

Responsorial    Ps 90:12-13, 14-15, 16-17  

Second Reading      Heb 4:12-13  

Gospel       Mk 10:17-30 or 10:17-27  

 

 

 

FREE TUTORING, ALL AGES 

Free tutoring in all subjects, for all grade levels, is offered in 

Room 8 (in the portable classroom building behind the Education 

Building).  Tutoring is available on most Wednesday evenings 

from 6:00 to 8:00 p.m.  These are the remaining dates for the Fall 

Semester: 

Oct. 16, 23, 30 

Nov. 13, 20 

Dec. 4, 11 

 

Questions?  Call Jim Mueller 

at 520-327-0614 (voice only, 

leave a message) or email  

him at  

eggmen@expressmail.dk 

JOIN THE CHOIR! 

 

 

 

 

 

 Do you like to sing?  Our 10:30 Mass Choir would love to have 

some new members.  It is not required that you know how to 

read music, although that is helpful.  You do not have to audition. 

Just come to one of our Wednesday night rehearsals in Room 5 

at 5:30 and meet director John Dadante and the group.  Have fun 

making music with fellow singers while serving in a ministry.   As 

with any church ministry, once you have decided to definitely 

become a member, you will be asked to fill out an online volun-

teer application and have a background check.  Questions?  Call 

Eileen in the parish office at 520-322-0886 or email cabrin-

i1962@aol.com. 

CRAFTS SALE AT MOST HOLY TRINITY 

There will be a Crafts Sale at Most Holy Trinity Parish on Sat., 

Nov. 2 from 10:00 a.m.  to 5:00 p.m. and on Sun., Nov. 3 from 

7:00 a.m. to 12:30 p.m.  MHT is located at 1300 N. Greasewood 

in Tucson. 

Today’s Gospel, about Jesus and the rich young man, has 

been depicted in many artworks.  The illustration in the mid-

dle of this column is by the famous German artist Heinrich 

Hoffman (1824-1911). 

The Responsorial 

Psalm asks God to 

teach us to “number 

our days”  rightly, 

that is, to spend our 

time wisely, to gain 

“wisdom of the 

heart, ” which, as the 

First Reading tells us, 

is worth more than 

wealth or power. 

https://bible.usccb.org/bible/wisdom/7?7
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/psalms/90?12
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/hebrews/4?12
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/mark/10?17

